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Dear Chair Dembrow and members of the committee,

I am writing in support of the strongest climate legislation that can be
obtained this session.  While I understand the necessity to achieve
bipartisan support for this, I fear that we will dilute and still lose this
battle.  I trust your wisdom in navigating this essential matter. I urge you
to be bold.

As a former Alaskan, I have witnessed the devastation of climate change. 
As a senior who lives in a 110 year old house in a current flood plain, I am
burdened with vast increases in my flood insurance every year.  Compared
to the losses of many, this is minor, but a foreshadowing of the future.

As a great grandmother, I  want to leave a world better than when I
entered.

Finally, as a retired psychologist who has worked many years in the
schools for many years, I echo Senator Roblan's concern that our failure to
act leaves our young people fearful for their future.

Thank you for your work,

Carol Greenough, Ph.D.
Tualatin, OR 


